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From: Pat Barrett
To: oksana.glukhovskikh@state.or.us
Subject: SB702
Date: Monday, April 20, 2015 11:42:52 AM


 Dear Representatives,


I am an adjunct instructor at two colleges, MHCC and Chemeketa CC,respectively, since 1996
and 1997. I am also on PERS. The impact created if I qualify for this proposed health insurance
would be so significant. As you know, adjunct faculty make up the majority of the faculty in our
public universities. It is my belief that providing health coverage to this group of public employees
would have life changing effects.


Thank you,


Pat Barrett
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